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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Our AGM and Christmas Party will be 
held at 11am on the 9th December. 
There’ll be no ordinary pre-school on 
that day. Due to some allergies, and 
religious or cultural reasons, we’ll 
provide just a few healthy nibbles at 
lunchtime and maybe a biscuit-type 
treat. JoJo Sparkles will entertain the 
children whilst the adults are in the AGM. 
We’ll finish at 1pm.

Our Nativity will be at 2pm on the 
17th December. This is very short but 
a favourite of ours. Please note this is 
held in the church. Please see a member 
of staff if you do not wish your child to 
participate in this.

ALLERGY ALERT!
Another important reminder not to include in your child’s 
lunchbox any nuts or nut-based food. This includes 
chocolate spread as most contain nuts. Also NO EGG. 
We have children with severe allergies. This includes no 
Mayonnaise or Coleslaw as they are egg based. Thank you 
for your understanding and co-operation in this extremely 
important matter.

TOPICS FOR THIS TERM

Term 2: 4th November - 17th December
Term 3: 6th January - 14th February
Term 4: 24th February - 4th April
Term 5: 22nd April - 23rd May
Term 6: 2nd June - 22nd July

Our topics for the remainder of the year:

Nocturnal and Hibernating Animals
18th November and 25th November

Christmas
2nd December and 9th December

In the next couple of weeks, you’ll have the opportunity to 
talk to your child’s key worker about your child’s development. 
They’ll arrange this with you. Please remember we’re working 
in partnership with you always, so never hesitate to talk to us 
at anytime.

Next week we’ll be having a new fence outside. 
This may mean we’re unable to use the patio. 
We’re planning to take the children down to the 
park for fresh air and exercise.

Enjoy Term 2, everyone
Mrs Catherine Bennett

Firstly, can we apologise for the delay of this newsletter. 
This was due to a change in management and a change 
in roles. 

On that note, I’m sad to inform you that Mrs Green will 
be moving on at the end of term. We wish her well.

We’d like to welcome all of our new children and their 
families to Queens Road. They have all been amazing 
and have settled in well. 

Can we please remind you that all children should have 
spare clothes in their bags that should be named and include 
underwear and socks.


